
September 16, 2020 

Hello everyone, 

Fall is just around the corner, and we hope that it will bring with it a turn in events on many fronts that 
we’ve been facing this year. This week I need to write to let you know that our regular weekly testing 
revealed another case of COVID-19 among our employees. The person concerned is currently in the 
required isolation at home with no symptoms.  

We will continue our weekly testing of staff and Residents in an effort to root out positive cases quickly. 
We also continue to do staff education to remind our employees about risk factors and preventive 
measures they can take against the virus. 

Good news around the house is that the beauty shop has reopened, much to the delight of our 
Residents and beauticians! Of course, this opening is happening under strict conditions including 
wearing of masks, social distancing and limited patronage. We are happy to be able to (safely) give our 
Residents this much needed boost. 

Wishing you a blessed entry into the Fall season, be assured of our continued prayers for you and our 
gratitude for your support. 

God bless, 

Sr. Julie, lsp 


